
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider Glasgow Caledonian University 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider Hidden Hearing Limited 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2024-25 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider Nottingham Trent University 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University College London 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
   

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2025-26 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of Brighton 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of Leicester 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of Lincoln 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of Manchester 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of Surrey 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of the Highlands and Islands 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Panel – paper approval route  
 
Performance review – next engagement with process   
 

Education provider University of West London 

Date of decision 30 October 2023 

 
Panel: Maureen Drake (Chair)  
 Penny Joyce  
 Steven Vaughan  

 
Decision 

That the education provider and its programmes next engage with the 
performance review process along the timeframe stated below.  

Monitoring period  
 
2027-28 
 
Reasons  

 
The Panel agreed with the visitors’ recommended monitoring period, for the 
reasons noted through the report 

 

 
 

  
Signed:……………………………………………………………………….. Panel Chair 
                                 
 
 


